
 
 
 
Alexandra Palace and Park Board 17 July 2007     
 
         
Would Members of the Board please note the following comments of the 
Acting Director of Finance and read them in conjunction with the 
UNRESTRICTED reports circulated for consideration. 
 
Item 7- Operating Budget  
 

The Acting Director of Finance has been consulted on this report and notes its 
contents and has commented that it is important for the Trust to take action to 
stay within its budget. 
 
 

Item 8 -  Heritage Lottery Funded Landscape Development Project - 
Update 
 
The Acting Director of Finance has been consulted on this report and has no 
further comments to add. 
 
 
Item 9 -  Changes to Bank Signatories     
 
The Acting Director of Finance has been consulted on this report and has no 
further comments to add. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


